
MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission at Porter Street 

Elementary is to create a caring, 

respectful community of 

learners.  

The school community is focused 

on creating a socially 

responsible school climate to 

enhance student learning.   

 “Take care of yourself, take care of each other,  

take care of this place. Together we are better.” 

École Porter Street Elementary 
A Learning Community 
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An update from our PSLT 

Porter Student Leadership Team 

Back on Monday, February 27 our gym became one BIG bubble gum chewing and bubble blowing          
fundraiser! 

Our PSLT is very excited to announce that they raised $320 to support a family from East  Vancouver who, in early January,          

experienced a horrible tragedy. Unfortunately, this family had a very devastating house fire and the unimaginable tragedy of losing 
a child.   

THANK YOU PORTER SCHOOL COMMUNITY! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF OUR READING LINK TEAMS! 

CONGRATULATIONS to this year’s winning team: Rapid Reading Monsters 
Congratulations to all six teams and our students who competed in our Reading Link Competition last Monday, April 3 morning.  

A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to the Rapid Reading Monsters who won our Porter Reading Link Competition. Their team members 
include: Ameeya, Imogen, Siya, Devyn, Johanna and Cali. The Rapid Reading Monsters will represent Porter at the Coquitlam City 
Reading Link Competition on the morning of Wednesday, April 19.  

 

 

https://www.we.org/
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DOGS ON PORTER SCHOOL PROPERTY 
We recognize and appreciate that dogs are significant and loved members of some of our families and that 
parents and caregivers, often walk or bring their dog to school when dropping-off their child at the start of 
the school day and when picking up their child at the end of the school day. 

Several weeks ago, a parent reported that before school a dog defecated on our school grounds; the         
extremely disturbing part was that the dog-dropping was not cleaned up by the owner. The owner is believed to be a school     
parent. This report was made after the 8:50 am school bell; upon being reported to us our Caretaker and I cleaned up the dropping 
and disposed of it. The owner and dog had left. 

On another occasion last week before school a parent reported that a dog was running on our gravel field off leash.  

Dog feces can transmit disease – PLEASE CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR DOG! 

Please remember and be mindful that some of our students and adults are scared of dogs; that not all of our school 
community members are comfortable with dogs – PLEASE KEEP YOUR DOG ON A LEASH AND IN CONTROL AT ALL 
TIMES! 

EVEN LOUD DOG-BARKING CAN SCARE SOME STUDENTS AND ADULTS – if you own such a vocal dog please keep 
your dog a safe distance from our students, undercover areas, especially our adventure play areas. 

Therefore, please, when dropping off and picking up your child: 

 Other than school drop-off and school pick-up of students, dogs are not to be on school property 

 ALL dogs MUST be leashed AT ALL TIMES and under the direct control of the owner 

 DO NOT tie up your dog and leave unattended at any time 

 ALL dogs MUST remain outside the school 

 Dogs and their owners MUST NOT block entrances to and exits from our school 

 Please keep your dog well away from our school entrances/exits 

 Please keep your dog well away from our school playgrounds 

 DO NOT wait with your dog on or next to paths where students enter and exit our school property 

 Dogs should NEVER be off-leash 

 Dog owners MUST clean up their dog’s feces and any residue 

 Please report any concerns to the office 

While it is difficult for school staff to supervise school property usage during the evenings and weekends, the City of Coquitlam 
Bylaw Office has been contacted to help monitor school grounds during these times. 

The staff at Porter Elementary School is working hard to ensure a safe and caring school environment and with your cooperation 
we hope to continue to work with all of our community members. 

If someone is caught breaking one or more of the rules above and we can identify the owner  

we will forward names and details to both the RCMP and City of Coquitlam Bylaws Department.  

You risk being fined. 
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NEW DOG SIGNAGE 
Through the combined efforts of SD43 Coquitlam and the City of Coquitlam a pilot dog signage program has 
been implemented at both Parkland Elementary and Porter Elementary Schools. 

The purpose of the signage is meant to articulate and clarify both City of Coquitlam Animal Care and Control 
Bylaw and SD43 Coquitlam and City of Coquitlam expectations with respect to dogs on school grounds during 
school hours and after school hours. 

The signage was installed, over Spring Break, on our perimeter fencing along both MacIntosh St and Grover 
Ave. In addition, we had signage put up along several points at the front of our school along Porter St. 

The signage looks like: 

 

 

 



REMINDERS ABOUT OUR NORTH & SOUTH 

STAFF PARKING LOTS 
 

 Please DO NOT PARK in either our north and south parking lot - there are not enough parking stalls for the    
number of staff we have 

 STUDENT DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP is allowed in our North Staff Parking Lot; it is designed as a ‘round-about’ for 
this purpose 

 Cars should not be left unattended – this lot is for drop-off and pick-up only 
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For detailed Porter Calendar Information please click HERE (Intranet – you need your child’s 
username and password) or HERE (Public Website Calendar) 
 
 

FOR OUR SOUTH PARKING LOT FOR OUR NORTH PARKING LOT 

Principal   Secretary   Assistant Superintendent  Liaison Trustee 
Mr. D. Passaglia  Mrs. Kathy Sather   Mr. Carey Chute     Ms. Diane Sowden 
604-936-4296  604-936-4296   604-939-9201   Phone: 604-939-8973 
dpassaglia@sd43.bc.ca ksather@sd43.bc.ca   cchute@sd43.bc.ca   dsowden@sd43.bc.ca 
 

https://my43.sd43.bc.ca/schools/PorterStreet/Lists/School%20Calendar/calendar.aspx
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/porter/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx
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April is JUMP ROPE FOR HEART at Porter! 
Do you know someone with a heart condition? Who has had a heart attack? Who has had a 
stroke? Who has had heart surgery? 

Our wonderful school wants to make a positive difference in the lives of these people and their 
families! 

When we returned from Spring Break we had our Canadian Heart and Stroke Foundation JUMP 
ROPE FOR HEARTS Kick-Off Assembly. 

Our school goal is to raise $3,500. 

To date, we have raised $2,300—this is fabulous!! 
Your child has brought home a donation package which includes: 

 information about this very important fundraiser 

 donation envelope 

This fundraiser will take place during the entire month of April. Then, on Wednesday, April 26 we 
will be having our JUMP ROPE FOR HEART – JUMP-OFF DAY! OUR THEME WILL BE ‘DRESS LIKE 
THE 80’s’ – it should be a day of FUN! 

Click on: REGISTER Online to support JUMP's 35 years @ Porter Street!   

Click here to go directly to the Heart and Stroke Foundation of Canada website. 

Thank you for your continued time, efforts, care and support for your child and our school in helping us achieve our goal.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://support.heartandstroke.ca/site/TR/Jump2017/JUMP2017?team_id=20785&pg=team&fr_id=4231&s_consID=1358163
http://www.heartandstroke.ca/
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SD43 SUMMER LEARNING 2017 
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SD43 AFTER SCHOOL BOWLING LEAGUE 

FOR GRADES 
3, 4 AND 5 
STUDENTS 
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‘Children...Learn What They Live’ 

If a child lives with criticism, 

 he/she learns to condemn. 

If a child lives with hostility, 

 he/she learns to fight.   

If a child lives with ridicule,  

 he/she learns to be shy. 

If a child lives with shame, 

 he/she learns to feel guilty. 

If a child lives with tolerance, 

 he/she learns to be patient. 

If a child lives with encouragement, 

 he/she learns confidence. 

If a child lives with praise, 

 he/she learns to appreciate. 

If a child lives with fairness, 

 he/she learns justice. 

If a child lives with security,  

 he/she learns to have faith. 

If a child lives with approval, 

 he/she learns to like himself/herself. 

If a child lives with acceptance and       

friendship, 

 he/she learns to find love in the world. 

 

   Author Unknown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘What All Children Want Their       

Parents to Know...’ 

 

Teach me to love and care for myself 

Through your positive example. 

I will learn much more from what you do 

Than from anything you could ever say. 

 

Notice me often, 

And take joy in my existence,  

So that I may grow up to feel special 

And know that I am loved. 

 

Listen to me 

With an open ear and a loving heart 

So that I learn to understand my feelings 

And trust that my needs will be heard. 

 

Play with me often. 

Let down your guard and be carefree. 

The memories will last long,  

And our connection even longer. 

 

Focus on what I’m doing right, 

And tell me when you appreciate me, 

So that I learn to feel worthy 

And motivated to do even more. 

 

Tell me more about your life, 

Your hopes, dreams, and successes, 

So that I can come to know you as a person 

And can call you my friend 

As well as my parent. 

 

       1996 Julia Loomans and her daughter Diane Loomans 


